Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
Division of Recreation and Parks
The Florida Department of Environmental Protection announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: September 14 2017, 5:30 p.m.
PLACE: Woodville Elementary School - Media Center, 9373 Woodville Highway, Tallahassee, FL 32305
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: This meeting will be rescheduled due to the impacts of Hurricane Irma. We will repost this notice with an updated date, time and place.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Robert Lacy, Park Manager, Tallahassee-St. Marks Administration, 3600 Indian Mounds Road, Tallahassee, FL 32303, PH#: (850)922-6007, FAX#: (850)488-0366 or email: Rob.Lacy@dep.state.fl.us.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 48 hours before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Rob Lacy as listed above. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
